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Dear Mr. Christianson: 

 

I'm sorry to be late in getting this in and will also deliver a hard copy to the 

office this morning. 

 

Ms Mel Trudeau of the Underground Kitchen Collective attended the April 

12th, 2012 meeting of the Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association 

Council to discuss with us their new restaurant at 708 1/4 E. Johnson Street 

and their request for a liquor license. After a full discussion of this matter the 

council voted unanimously in favor and recommended that the ALRC will 

upon consideration support their request. 

 

Sincerely, Richard Linster, President TLNA 
 


